
Volunteers needed to work on
trail near Donner Summit
Tahoe  National  Forest,  along  with  the  Truckee  Trails
Foundation and the Truckee Donner Land Trust, are hosting a
Hole in the Ground Trail volunteer weekend.

The Aug. 9-10 weekend marks the third year volunteers have
helped  maintain  the  Hole  in  the  Ground  Trail,  a  mountain
biking trail on Donner Summit. Participants will work under
direction  from  U.S.  Forest  Service  and  local  trail  crew
leaders.

All volunteers should bring sturdy shoes, sunscreen, water,
and long pants for a full day (or two) of trail work. Lunch
will  be  provided.  The  volunteer  days  both  begin  at  the
Interstate 80 Pacific Crest Trailhead (Boreal/Castle Valley
exit)  at  8:30am  and  last  until  2pm.  All  volunteers  must
preregister be emailing allison@truckeetrails.org.
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